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During the last three years, in my capacity as Manager of Kingsdale School’s Support Unit, I 
have established an excellent working relationship with the Face to Face project. 
 
As LSU Manager, dealing with some of the schools most vulnerable and challenging 
students there are occasions where it becomes apparent that the resources available within 
school are not sufficient or appropriate to address the needs of specific students.  When this 
does happen I will look for some provision outside of the school. 
 
It seems to me that there is an ever increasing list of organisations offering all manner of 
provision. However at Kingsdale for reasons mentioned above we have to be very 
careful in deciding which organisations are appropriate.  The Face to Face project has 
consistently met every criteria we have insisted upon. The ICT courses followed the 
standard of teaching and most importantly the level of care shown to the young people 
referred has been exceptional. Without organisations such as this my job would be 
inestimably more difficult. 
 
Steven Syron  
Head of Learning Support, Kingsdale School 
 


